



Head of School: Mrs B Rundle

10th January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers.

## M & M Productions present 'Sleeping Beauty'

We are very excited to announce that on 20th January our pupils will encounter a performance of 'Sleeping Beauty' from M & M Theatrical Productions.

The show will take place at school and is being performed to all our Key Stage 1 and Key Stage 2 children.

We are requesting a voluntary contribution of £3 per child. The monies received will go towards helping the school to meet the cost of hosting this wonderful play.

There is no obligation to contribute and pupils will not be treated differently according to whether or not their parents have contributed.

Events such as these can only take place if the school receives enough contributions. In the instance that an event has to be cancelled, a full refund will be made.

To make a voluntary contribution, please sign into your ParentPay account.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs B Rundle Head of School

T: 01726 75858 F: 01726 808437
E: info@sandyhill.org.uk W: www.sandyhill.org.uk
Sandy Hill Academy, Sandy Hill, St Austell, Cornwall, PL25 3AT

A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD